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'

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
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.

[.C.Rusche.NRR_
R. B. Minogue,.i.)
W. G. Mcdonald, MIPC
J. P. Murray, ELD

FISPONSE TO DR CONTROL NUSGER 9042 '

The attached response to the Joint Co=mittee on Atomic Energy
concerning matters discussed by Congressman Motti on July 15, 1975,
(which appeared on pages E3832-4 of the Congressional Record) has
been prepared by OIE with input from NRR, SD and MIPC.

1The NRC Secretariat has requested our response to the JCAE be
submitted by Augu t 29, 1975. Ycur re.'ic.: and cencurrence by C00a

August 26 will be appreciated and should make it possible to meet
the deadtine.

a g'l,, A,J.O ,c & *

/ John G. Davis
Deputy Director for

Field Operations
Office of Inspection

1*

and Enforcement
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